
Setting the BYCC tone

In addition to our coverage throughout the weekend, I wanted to point you in the
direction of Scott Miller’s Catholic Youth Ministry Blog on building heroes. Scott’s
the director of the Archdiocese of Baltimore’s Youth and Young Adult Ministry. They
are organizing this weekend’s conference, which happens every two years in Ocean
City.

I hope you’re ready.

https://www.archbalt.org/setting-the-bycc-tone/
https://www.dscottmiller.com/2010/11/18/be-a-hero-where-it-counts/
https://www.dscottmiller.com/2010/11/18/be-a-hero-where-it-counts/

